
     
     CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS REPORT 

APRIL 2020 

 

 
FLEET SERVICES BUILDING 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Existing Fleet Services Building 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Progress of New Fleet Services Building 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Current Construction of New Fleet Building  
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PROJECT LOCATION: 
 
Laguna Hills 
 
PROJECT SCOPE: 
 
The proposed Fleet Services Building includes three 
equipment service bays, a fluids storage room, a general 
parts and supply storage room, and a fabrication / welding 
shop. The facility will support the fleet services staff that 
maintains 14 heavy equipment, 86 fleet vehicles, 41 rolling 
stock, and 37 stationary generators throughout the District. 
 
Construction documents for the Fleet Services Building 
project were prepared by Ware Malcomb. 
  
PROJECT DETAILS: 
 

• Contract Award - 05/09/2019 
• Construction Amount - $4,047,874 
• Percentage Constructed -25% 
• Estimated Completion - March 2021 

 
NOTES: 
  
Under slab electrical is complete. Masonry walls have been 
erected.  Main roof has been completed. Rough-in framing, 
electrical, and HVAC has begun. 
 
 


